
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session

This Summary has not been adopted or officially endorsed by action of the committee. 1 of 1

HB 2149 STAFF MEASURE SUMMARY
House Committee On Veterans and Emergency Preparedness

Prepared By: Bradley Volk, LPRO Analyst
Meeting Dates: 2/23

WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
Modifies vehicle registration for former prisoners of war down to a one-time cost of $15.

FISCAL:  May have fiscal impact, no statement yet issued.

REVENUE:  May have revenue impact, no statement yet issued.

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
BACKGROUND:
In the state of Oregon, ordinary passenger vehicle registration  currently costs $86 every two years.  House Bill 2149
allows  former prisoners of war (POWs) to pay a one-time $15 vehicle registration fee, and relieves POWs who paid
the previous fee, from the obligation to renew.


